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MOR/ BZA /2312

Shri Shivendra Mohan, 23/12/2021

DRM/BZA.
Sub- Appreciation Letter

Dear Shivendra Mohan Ji,

| would like to draw your kind attention to letter dated 22/12/2021,
for your kind intervention to the inconvenience and the struggle
faced by the passengers of Train No, 12521, Rapti Sagar Express.

| would like to appreciate you and your team for the timely
intervention to the issue. | appreciate everything that you have
done in handling the problems faced by the passengers. Your work
reflects your dedication to the Indian Railways.

The Passenger Amenities Committee feels grateful to have your
service with us and for the development of Indian Railways.

Thank you once again.

With Kind Regards
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